CITY OF BATH ANDREW BOOTH

CHIEF of POLICE
POLICE DEPARTMENT MICHELLE D. SMALL

DEPUTY CHIEF of POLICE

250 Water Street . Bath, Maine 04530 : (207) 443-5563

To: CWP Applicants
From: Shelley Merrill, Administrative Assistant
Date: September 16, 2021

Re: New CWP ID

We are going to be implementing new ID cards for Concealed Weapon Permit
holders. We will need your signature to process the new cards. Please sign in the
center of the box below. Thank you.
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